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Dear St. Vincent de Paul Community,
 
March 21st found a crowd of parents gathered in the Parish Hall enjoying a spirited evening with good friends.  A huge
thanks to Jeff Landry, Kristine Landry, Marie Murphy, Bob O'Brien and Joe Pacula for spearheading this Spring
Fundraiser.  We are thrilled to be the recipient of the proceeds which amounted to $60,000. This money will assist us in
creating a new library/media center to support 21st century learning.  Our gratitude to the fundraiser committee and to
each of you for generous donations.  The evening's festivities were capped off by the drawing for a year's free tuition. 
Those families who donated a $1,000 or more to the Annual Campaign were eligible for this drawing.  Congratulations
to the Walter family whose name was drawn!
 
We are excited to inform you that our first iPad cart is ready for classroom use.  Over Easter break the iPads were
configured and then provisioned with the applications requested by teachers.  At this time, teachers in the lower grades
may sign up to use the iPads with their students to support their curriculum and extend learning opportunities.  We all look
forward to seeing what our youngest students can do with the technology.
 
Food is always a topic at SVdP!  In an effort to offer the freshest and healthiest food in our lunch program, we are
investigating a variety of lunch programs.  Choicelunch is a company that serves many of our local Catholic schools and
has received positive reviews from those schools.  Choicelunch offers more than 70 entrees, with 16 entrees offered each
day, which always include at least two vegetarian options.  Prices are comparable to current lunch prices.  Online ordering



is similar to what you experience now. Yesterday a group of students, parents, and faculty members had the opportunity to
do a tasting of Choicelunch foods and were favorably impressed.  The school will continue to research and investigate
lunch program options and keep you informed throughout the process.
 
You are invited to join us at the Spring Concert and Dance Recital that will take place next Wednesday, April 30 at
6:00pm.  In honor of the 50th anniversary of the Sound of Music, students in Kindergarten through fifth grade will share
their vocal talents by singing selections from that musical.  Our dancers representing the after-school dance program are
thrilled to share three dance routines with you.  Hope to see many of you there.
 
As this letter is being written, we look forward to the return of our fifth graders from their overnight Balclutha adventure
and the return of the sixth graders from their Chinatown tour.  The month of May is filled with field trips, school activities
and homework, tests, and projects.  Remind your children that the latter is just as important as the former.  Hold on to your
hat for May madness is almost upon us!
 
Blessings,
 
Nancy Barrett                                                          Marguerite Pini
Co-Principal                                                            Co-Principal

            Calendar reminders:
April 27      Minimum Day - 12:30 dismissal
April 29      Spring Concert and Dance Recital 6pm
May 1         Progress Reports Distributed
May 3         First Communion Mass
May 6         ALL School Mass at 9:15am

TECHnology Testing CrewTECHnology Testing Crew



 



 



The sessions listed above still have some spaces available.  Click on the link below
to register today.

Summer Learning Academy brochure

https://files.ctctcdn.com/723e501e201/1f6cbf94-0778-4534-9724-f15194ebf9ad.pdf


Come join the learning!

 
 

 

 
MISSION STATEMENT

 
The mission of Saint Vincent de Paul School is to educate our students in the Catholic tradition. We aspire to teach as

Jesus did, with a focus on the gospel values. As facilitators of learning, we recognize parents as the primary educators of
their children. We encourage our students to be responsible and sensitive to church, school, and neighboring communities.

We challenge our students to build their moral intelligence and become self-motivated lifelong learners who will share
their gifts with the world.

 



 
 
 

Keep in your prayers:

All community members who are ill and in need of our prayers   

___________________________________________________________________________

Electronic Family Envelope

Flyers:
Take note of calendar changes-September 14th

Minimum Day

Minimum Day

April 27th



STAY IN TOUCH
         

Year-at-a-Glance 2015-2016 12:30 dismissal 

Noble Saint Vincent de Paul,
beloved servant of  the poor,

may we follow your example and do good works
among those whom society has abandoned,

enslaved, or forgotten.
Amen.
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